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NOTICE OF AWARD 

 

PROJECT: Demolition and Site Restoration Services for the former Jamestown Mall (the 

“Project”) 

 

The St. Louis County Port (“Port”) has considered the sealed bid submitted by Target Contractors, 

LLC (“Target”) on June 29, 2023, for the above-described Project in response to the Port’s request 

for bids. 

 

Please take notice that the Port selected Target’s bid to perform the Project in an amount not to exceed 

Seven Million, Three Hundred Eighty-Three Thousand, Five Hundred Nineteen and 00/100 Dollars 

($7,383,519.00).  

 

Dated this 21st day of July 2023. 

 

 


